
50 Ambassadors sign letter supporting
LGBT rights in Poland
50 Ambassadors from around the world, including the UK and representatives of
international organisations, have expressed support for LGBT rights in Poland

Meeting of the Withdrawal Agreement
Joint Committee on 28 September
The Chancellor of the Duchy of Lancaster co-chaired a meeting of the
Withdrawal Agreement Joint Committee on 28 September in Brussels.

Letters to businesses in Northern
Ireland about new processes for moving
goods from 1 January 2021
HMRC letters to VAT-registered businesses in Northern Ireland highlighting
actions they need to take to prepare for new processes for moving goods under
the Northern Ireland Protocol from 1 January 2021.

Treatment of government grant support
schemes in business interruption
insurance settlements: Letter from the
Economic Secretary to the Treasury to
the Association of British Insurers
A response from HM Treasury to the letter sent by the Association of British
Insurers regarding the practice of insurers deducting the value of government
grants from business interruption insurance settlements.
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Welsh Secretary visits growing Wrexham
businesses recovering from the impact
of Covid-19
Secretary of State for Wales Simon Hart has visited Wrexham to see how local
businesses are recovering from the Covid-19 pandemic and focussing on future
growth.
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